



Mrs R Paul Teacher of Music

Email: rebecca.paul@ellesmere.com

14th March 2019

Dear Parents,

The next Music Tea will be on the last Monday of term which is Monday 1st April 2019. This will take place in Lower School Hall at 4.30pm and refreshments will be provided.

Friends and family are invited to come and support the pupils. Please accept my apologies as the tea is in the Lent Term Calendar for Monday 18th March 2019 but this is incorrect.

Kind Regards,

Lava acco

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com